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ISSUE: TRANSPORTATION 

(Middletown, NY)-Senator Bonacic was joined by state and local officials at meeting held at Bethel
Woods Center for The Arts today, to address issues relating to traffic congestion on State Route 17B and
Hurd Rd. in the Town of Bethel. The meeting specifically dealt with how to alleviate traffic issues on days
where Bethel Woods has concerts, or special events. Also attending the meeting was Jack Williams, New
York State Department of Transportation Region 9 Director, Alan Gerry, Chairman of the Board of
Trustees at Bethel Woods, and Darlene Fedun, Chief Executive Officer at Bethel Woods.

Pictured L-R are, two staff members from Bethel Woods, Allison Horan from Assemblywoman Aileen

Gunther’s Office, Daniel Sturm, Supervisor Town of Bethel, Senator Bonacic, Alan Gerry, Darrell Supak

of Granite Associates, and Darlene Fedun.
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